
arbitrary(adj): based on or subject to individual discretion or
preference

Personal athletic equipment are no longer allowed on campus. 
First offense: Items will be taken away and not returned until the end of the
school day. 
Second offense: Items will be taken and not returned. 

Dress Code:
Collared shirts only
No jeans or sweats may be worn
Airpods and headphones should be put away and removed before entering
campus until after school. They may not be worn on campus during the
school day.

Please remember to pick up your trash before leaving the lunch tables after
eating.

August 23, 2023

"We are not our best intentions. We are what we do."
— Amy Dickinson

IMPORTANT REMINDERS

Happy Wednesday, Scholars! Remember the
Preuss Way is Kindness, Respect, and

Excellence. Have a great day!

Quote of the Day

Week 3

the Preuss School
UC San Diego

SAT Word

https://www.vocabulary.com/dictionary/antiquated
https://www.vocabulary.com/dictionary/antiquated


Saturday Enrichment Academy!

COURSE SCHEDULE CHANGE REQUESTS

Scholars, please be advised that counselors will no longer be
accepting new schedule change requests. If your schedule was
changed, you should receive an email or a new schedule from

your counselor.

College Rep Visit Sign-ups!
High schoolers! Click here to
sign up for a meeting with a 

college rep! 

We are having our first SEA of the year this
Saturday, August 26th from 9am-11am. See the

attached bus schedule here!
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https://www.canva.com/design/DAFrh3-Hyc0/XDw6_AprFvJhvQIIfsniLw/view?utm_content=DAFrh3-Hyc0&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFrh3-Hyc0/XDw6_AprFvJhvQIIfsniLw/view?utm_content=DAFrh3-Hyc0&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xZ1zPv9vqVZxs5Fc3B-6Gf8fpaoKvmrs/view?usp=sharing


Club Announcements!

Interested in playing Super Smash Brothers Ultimate
(SSBU) this year? Please join us in E202 on Monday 8/28/23
during High School Lunch to discuss the Fall and Spring
Season. Please note that all players need a physical before
September 22nd  to participate. If you have any questions
please get in touch with Coach Esparza at
iesparza@ucsd.edu & Coach Greco at mgreco@ucsd.edu.

eSports Announcement

TSU-NAMI Weekly Affirmation
Good Morning everyone! Here is a reminder that you’re

never alone, there are so many people around you that can
provide support! Let's start the week off strong :)



“Just because no one else can heal or do your inner work

for you doesn’t mean you can, or need to do it alone.”
 - Lisa Olivera 




BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT!
Back to School Night is Thursday, August 24th from 6:30-8pm!
Make sure you bring your grown-ups with you and come early

at 6pm for the PTA dinner sales!


